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SUMMER BREAK ENRICHMENT WORK 
 

Dear Parent, 
 

With summer holidays around the corner, our hearts swell up with a spectrum of 
emotions. To maintain educational continuum and to keep in view the rejuvenation you 
need, an enriching homework for the holidays has been designed to keep them 
constructively busy.  
 
This year’s Summer Enrichment work is centered around the seventeen UN Sustainable 
Development Goals (SDGs) with an objective to enhance the students’ knowledge on 
the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development. Each class has been assigned an SDG 
Goal and a few simple and interesting tasks have been assigned to enhance their 
creativity through exercises on the SDG implementation. 
 
The students’ work will be exhibited during MERAKI – an Exhibition of Scholastic and 
Co-scholastic subjects, in the month of July. The project work assigned to the 
students has been planned to unleash the hidden talents of students and provide 
them with an enjoyable learning experience. We would appreciate it if your child 
completes all tasks and submits the holiday homework by 10th July 2023. 
 
We wish you and your family a happy bonding time during the vacation. 
 
The school will reopen after the summer break on Monday, 3rd July 2023. 

 
Warm Regards  
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 

 


